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Leavenworth motorcyclist injured in crash
(KAIR)--A Leavenworth man was injured over the Labor Day holiday weekend
when his motorcycle crashed on Interstate-70 in Leavenworth County.

According to a report from the Kansas Highway Patrol, 52-year-old Ian Murphy
was eastbound when his motorcycle left the roadway and collided with the inside
barrier wall shortly before 7:45 Saturday evening.

Murphy was transported to the University of Kansas Hospital in Kansas City with
suspected serious injuries.

The report didn't indicate if he was wearing a helmet when the crash occurred.
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